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Investing in our schools
The NSW Government is investing $6.7 billion over four 
years to deliver more than 190 new and upgraded schools 
to support communities across NSW. This is the largest 
investment in public education infrastructure in the history 
of NSW.

The NSW Department of Education is committed to 
delivering new and upgraded schools for communities 
across NSW. The delivery of these important projects is 
essential to the future learning needs of our students and 
supports growth in the local economy.

Progress summary

The State Significant Development (SSD) application 
will be lodged with the Department of Planning, 
Industry and Environment in late September.

The proposal will soon be on public exhibition and 
can be viewed on DPIE's major projects website: 
www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/
projects

 ■ Submissions are to be made directly to DPIE by
post or online during the exhibition period.

 ■ Decanting and enabling works are expected to
commence from early 2021.

 ■ Construction of main works are anticipated to
commence in late 2021, pending approval of the
SSD application.

Provide feedback on the SSD application

To provide feedback on the SSD application, please go to 
www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/projects

Find the project's information pack and boards about the 
project at www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/projects/m/
mosman-high-school-upgrade.html

Next steps

 ■ Public exhibition of the Mosman High School SSD
application

 ■ The SSD application determination by the Department
of Planning, Industry and Environment.

Changing the way we communicate 

The health and safety of our students, staff and community 
is our priority. We are temporarily changing some of the 
ways we keep you informed about our project in your 
community to account for social distancing measures. 

How we will keep you informed 

Until further notice we will share information with our 
communities online instead of in person. Our information 
hotline and email address will continue to operate as 
normal. 

Keep in touch 

The SINSW website will continue to have up-to-date 
information about the project in your area. You can also 
continue to contact us via our community information line 
and email on the details below.

Mosman High School upgrade
Project update September 2020

Artist impression of the Mosman High School upgrade

For more information contact: 
School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
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